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STAY CONNECTED

Please continue to pray
​for the following people:

Dee Adkins
Joe & Phyllis Atkins

Scott Bray
Lynda Brock

John & Pam Darden
Dave Dyal

Suzi Goldston
Rhonda Lester

Susie McGuigan
Wiley & Jeff Nelson

Alesia Nixon
Barry Plagens

Phil Ratliff & Family
Ibby Robertson

Click HERE to make a prayer request. If you
would like a separate email to go out, please
email the message you would like to send to

loyd@loydpres.org.

Click here to give to
Loyd Presbyterian
Church

Please click on the image
to view your information in
our church directory. If
you would like to update
your info, please email us
at loyd@loydpres.org.

Click here to view the latest sermon

If you would like to provide
flowers in the sanctuary,
please sign up here. If you
want the flowers dedicated to
a loved one, please include
the information on the sign up
sheet. Thank you.

Check out the church
calendar here. Please

email or call the church to
add an event.

A Message from Tyler:
We will be canceling the Pastor's Bible Studies and Fellowship Walks during

the month of July. It is an exceptionally packed month, with the first week being
the celebration of July 4th Independence Day, the next week being Camp Viola,

and the next week being Middle School Montreat. Worship will continue as
usual, but the days between Sundays are full and filling up.

mailto:loyd@loydpres.org
https://goo.gl/96TjWd
https://files.constantcontact.com/fe460a02801/22149471-ca61-415c-92da-f629adf31e06.pdf?rdr=true
mailto:loyd@loydpres.org
https://www.facebook.com/groups/191742127573683
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1opn_u_PQhMgRMlM7ELWAYhcrZd9i4gkquLJcrbFjbsM/edit?usp=sharing
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/u/0?cid=bG95ZHByZXNAZ21haWwuY29t
https://www.christianbook.com/your-best-trust-for-the-rest/james-moore/9781426771866/pd/771861


A Youth Update:

Camp Viola Meal Helpers
Needed July 10-13

If you would like to help serve meals with Suzi
for Camp Viola, please click on the link below,

scroll down, and sign up for the day(s) we need
help. Your assistance is very much appreciated!

If you have any questions, please contact Suzi,
Madison, or Tyler.

Camp Viola Meal Sign-Up

Middle School Montreat
July 19-23

Madison will have information about
this conference available this

Sunday, June 18.

A Core 13 Update:

Core 13 is currently studying
"Guardrails" by Andy Stanley.

​If you are not already attending a Sunday School class, please
consider joining Core 13. You are very welcome!

Prayer time is 9:45-10AM
Text Discussion 10-10:50AM

Mickey's SS Class Update:
Is your heart unsettled by the chaos of the world? Are you heavy-laden
with bad moments, mad moments, or anxious moments? Today, rest in
God’s self-giving love and leave all your troubles at the foot of the cross.

It's not too late to join Mickey and the Alternative SS Class.
To connect to:

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4fa5a723a0fdc43-camp#/


MICKEY'S SS CLASS AT 9:45AM
Meeting ID: 915 8659 7246

Password: 7wRqSX ​

A Music Update:
“Room at the Cross”

by Ira P. Stanphill
Arranged by Thomas Berdos

From the July 1987 issue of “The Church
Pianist”, published by Lorenz

Offertory, June 18, 2024
Loyd Presbyterian Church

Rick Robertson, pianist

STAY INFORMED

Loyd Circles hosted a birthday party
at Florence Hand Nursing home on
Tuesday, June 20th with cupcakes,

ice cream and juice for all attendees.
Gifts were presented to the 13 June
birthday residents. Reverend Tyler
Brock led the group in songs and

wishing all a happy birthday.
Thank you to the Loyd Circles for
hosting and organizing this event.

Sweet Land of Liberty Parade
Saturday July 1, 2023

10:00 am

If you would like to be a part of the parade,
contact Greg Watts at greg.watts@shpbeds.org

https://zoom.us/j/91586597246?pwd=OHN2Y0lsTnMvanp4M2tKYXBoNldnQT09
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=NhTqITiKMcc


If you would like to take part in a SHP bed
delivery, contact Bertha at
bertsonny02@yahoo.com

Volunteers are needed to help with
our Children's Church ministry. You
can sign up to serve here. Weekly
lessons are located in the Christian

Education office.

1 - Courtney Taylor    
3 - Barbara Darden
8 - Trudy Calhoun
10 - Stephen Vincent
11 - Theresa Henke
12-Tyler Darden
18 - Kinley Riley
19 - Jim Allen Bradfield
21 - Ryan D’Angelo
25 - Arnold Darden, Abbie Kirby
27 - Jackson Hester
30 - Brent Nations, Jr.

Our nursery could use a little refresh! Here's
our Nursery Wish List

The Christian Ed
Committee is doing an
"Envelope Wall
Fundraiser" (located in
the Narthex). The
envelopes will be labeled
1-100 and people

interested in donating will put corresponding money in
the number envelope they chose ($20 in number 20).
Thank you to all who have already given. So far,
we have raised almost $2600.00!

The Chosen Discussion Group will not meet this week,
but will resume the lesson on Season 2 Episodes 6 &

7 Wednesday, June 14 at 6:00 in Darden Hall.

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1TeVcXUzeVDGlyGG6qtq5LX2umPfHhe8s3UIMM3cls_M/edit#gid=0
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/1BXYJDZT5CJIO?type=wishlist


The Mollie Darden
Circle will meet

Thursday, June 22 at
6:00pm in Darden Hall.

​The July-August
edition of The Upper
Room is available in
the church Narthex.

A Worship Update:

News From the Session:

SESSION MEMBERS CONTACT INFO:



Please click here to view the latest news
from the Session. The next Session

Meeting is Sunday, July 16 at 12:00pm.

A Financial Update:
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